September 13, 2007



SEP 1 3 2007

SACRAMENTO LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION

Charles T. Rose, Chairperson Sacramento LAFCO C/O Peter Brundage, Executive Officer 1112 I Street, Suite 100 Sacramento, CA 95814

Re: Support for Greenbriar Project and Future Natomas Light Rail

Dear Mr. Rose,

Various articles about the Greenbriar project in North Sacramento have been in the Sacramento Bee in the past few years. Tuesday's "Connecting Communities" ad in the newspaper prompted me send you this letter of support for the Greenbriar project.

As a resident of Natomas, I am very eager for light rail and expanded transit to be a greater part of my community. I believe the approval of the Greenbriar project will help support and stimulate the funding, development and construction of the Natomas light rail line.

I very much support the Greenbriar project and ask that you approve this transit-friendly development.

Should you have any questions, please telephone me at (916) 923-5387.

Sincerely,

Kelly Hughed Homeowner

i i o i i co w i i ci

Cc:

Sacramento City Planning Commissioners

Sacramento City Council Members

Sacramento Bee